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Hi
I am emailing in respect to the development of the proposed new homes up at Grappenhall
Heys.
As a resident now for over 20 years it would be rather hypocritical to object to the new homes
however what I do object to is the lack of infrastructure to support the new homes.
My husband has just spent 2.5 days in A&E with an emergency appendicitis, eventually removed.
Warrington cannot cope currently with the number of residents why do you think it is
sustainable to develop more home for more people on a currently creaking infrastructure?
South Warrington has very poor facilities. A leisure centre out of the dark ages, no supermarket,
overcrowded doctor surgeries and traffic congestion.
Where are the plans to support the additional traffic? Additional resources to support more
residents? Currently between 8 and 9.30 it is dreadful trying to get over the ship canal.
Until the Borough Council can outline new infrastructure to support more homes I object to all
new building.
Please come back to me and confirm receipt of my email
Kind regards
Suzanne Longworth




